
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE on June 7, 2023 

CONTACT: Elena Camacho (910) 341-7700, ext. 224 |ecamacho@wha.net 
 

WILMINGTON HOUSING AUTHORITY PARTNERS WITH LINC, Inc. 
 

WILMINGTON, NC, June 7, 2023 – The Wilmington Housing Authority Board of Commissioners 
(WHA) gave approval to the Agency to partner with LINC, Inc. to assist with employing citizens 
who are re-entering the community after incarceration. This is a pilot project that hopes to fill 
temporary maintenance positions and offer a second chance to those seeking a positive work 
experience. 
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